
     

 

 

Technology Issues 

Due to a planned Chorus outage for our area from 06/06/2023 at 06:00 until 08/06/2023 at 16:00, we are 

experiencing technical issues that are affecting both our computer and phone systems. We do have a back 

up system but due to the outage effecting a lot of businesses this is causing the system to overload and 

crash. 

Our IT providers are doing what they can to get they systems back up and running each time this happens. 

I understand this is a frustrating situation but we are doing the best we can considering the circumstances.  

If your phone call cuts out mid conversation we do apologise. 

We also apologise for any delays this may cause in other areas such as consultations and script request 

turnaround time. 

We appreciate your understanding. 

 

In a Medical Emergency please call 111. 

 

 

 


